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Time : Three Hours ] [ Maximum Marks : 50

Note : Section ‘A’, containing 10 very short answer type
questions, is compulsory. Section ‘B’ consists of
short answer type questions and Section ‘C’
consists of long answer type questions. Section ‘A’
has to be solved first.

Section ‘A’

Answer the following very short answer type
questions in one or two sentences. 1 × 10 = 10

1.

Name the cell organelle which take part in the
formation of spindle during cell division.

2.

Define Polyploidy.

3.

Define framshift mutation.

4. DNA 

Write the name of the enzyme involved in binding of
Okazaki fragment formed during DNA replication.

5.

Define Golden Rice.

6.

Write the name of scientist who discover the PCR.

7.

Write the name of carotenoid found in red coloured
flowers and fruits.

8.

Write the name of starch which is known as animal
starch ?
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9.

Define cultivation energy.

10.

Define isoenzymes.

Section ‘B’

150-200

Answer the following short answer type questions
with word limit 150-200. 3 × 5 = 15

1. (Kappa particles) 

Write a short note on Kappa particles.

Or

Write a notes on Aneuploidy.

2. z-DNA DNA 

Write a short note on z-DNA or left handed DNA.
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Or

Write a short note on clover leaf model.

3. DNA 

Write a short note on DNA finger printing.

Or

Write a short note on Plasmid.

4.

Write a short note on Oligosaccharides.

Or

Write a note on biological significance of Lipids.

5.

Compare between enzymes & catalysts.
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Or

Describe Michaelis-Menten equation.

Section ‘C’

300-350

Answer the following long answer type questions
with word limit 300-350.  5 × 5 = 25

1.

Describe the various theories of sex determination
with suitable example.

Or

Explain linkage with suitable example.

2. DNA 

Experimentally prove that DNA as genetic material.

Or

Write an essay on regulation of gene action in
Prokaryotes.

3. DNA 

Write an essay on process of recombinant DNA
technology.

Or

Describe the role of biotechnology in the field of
medicine.

4.
-

What do you understand by oxidation of fatty acid.
Describe the process of -oxidation in detail.

Or
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Describe the chemical composition, properties and

biological significance of protein.

5.

Discuss about nomenclature, classification &
biological significance of enzymes.

Or

Describe the structure and mode of enzyme action in
detail.
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